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Dear Miss Pound,

RE: Application Reference 2015/1922/P and 2015/2084/1.

I am writing in to express my support for improvements to the entrance to
Kings Court, 8 Goodge Street.

I support the application for a newly designed entrance which will not only
complement the grandeur of this listed building, but will enhance the look and
feel of this area. But even more important for us as an international
technology company, is the fact that this proposed work will make the
entrance to our building more in keeping with the image and type of our
business. It will create the right environment for our visitors to be welcomed
as they enter Kings Court. After all, this area can be increasingly attractive to
technology companies like ourselves but we do need accommodation in
keeping with what we do.

This investment from the owners of Kings Court reflects a new local optimisim,
which s also being echoed by the council's regeneration plans for the area.

We all need to support this growing momentum of investment in and around
Tottenham Court Road.

Hmperty Muiler
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